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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] SUPPORT FOR OPTION E
1 message

Lauren Glennon <lwglennon@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 11:55 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good morning, School Board,

THANK YOU for your service and time guiding our community through the SBAC options. 

I'm writing to confirm my family's strong support for OPTION E. 

I've been following and involved with this building process since 2018 budget talks, have been the grants chair for
PCPA; MSPA Basketball Bonanza Chair for 2 years; the Board Chair of the Pond Cove Playground -- a consistent
school supporter!  

Option E presents the best use of money and I could not IMAGINE the disruption and experience of children in
portable trailers after the disruption of COVID.

We have a 7th grade school band concert tomorrow night but I will be in attendance at 6 pm tomorrow to show my
support before the concert start!

THANK YOU,

Lauren Glennon
6 Cranbrook Drive
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